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To:   Board of Selectmen 

 

From:  Anthony Guigli, Project Manager 

 

Date:  20 September 2017 

 

Re:  Renovations and Additions to the Edward Devotion School   

  Shawmut Design and Construction (SDC) Change Order #15 

 

Change Order #15, decrease ($32,810), to the contract between the Town of Brookline (TOB) and SDC 

consists of two (2) items as follows.   

 

Item 01, decrease ($7,160) is the credit for the deletion of extra power/data outlets in the Science Rooms.  

The architect determined these items are superfluous. 

 

Item 02, decrease ($25,650) is the credit for the release of funds in the GMP held for Builders Risk 

Insurance. 

 

The architect has reviewed these change order items for cost and scope and recommends approval. 

The above has been discussed in detail with the Building Commission.  It and School Committee 

representative have approved Change Order #15.   

 

Thank you for the consideration of the above. 


